COVID-19 VACCINATION 

Rosewood Practice has begun the first phase of the NHS Covid-19 vaccination programme. When it is the right time for you to have your vaccination you will receive an invitation to come forward. We will contact patients by a text message, telephone call or a letter.

Please do not contact the Rosewood Practice to get an appointment. 

Information on the vaccine is available on  https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/coronavirus-vaccine/



COVID VACCINATION SCAMS

COVID Vaccination Scams - Please be aware that there are Covid vaccines scams circulating. If you receive any text messages or telephone calls and you are unsure of where it came from, please call our surgery.  Do not click any links or phone any telephone numbers you do not recognise. We will telephone you and book your appointment directly.


